
Kilmeen & Kilbree GAA Club Notes 8/7/19

The U14 camogie girls travelled to Fermoy on Saturday morning to play Fermoy.  The girls played incredibly well and won.  The final score was Kilbree 4-1 Fermoy 2-3.  Congratulations to Niamh McCarthy who played with the Cork U14 camogie team in Dublin on Saturday.  Congratulations to Kilbree U16’s Maeve and Aife O’Neill.  Both girls were involved in the All-Ireland Athletics Championships in Tullamore on Sunday.  Aife came 5th in the U17 Steeplechase and Maeve won the U16 800m race.

The U12/U14 boys have had a busy week.  The U14 hurlers played Sam Maguires in Dunmanway and after a most exciting game were unlucky to lose.  The final score was Sam Maguires 3-7 Kilbree 0-10.  This same cohort of players played Clonakilty in Ahamilla on Monday night.  They were victorious on the occasion, the final score Kilbree 4-14 Clonakilty 3-7.  On the same night the U12 hurlers defeated Laorchra Og in Ballyvourney 5-2 to 2-01.  The U14 hurlers played Laochra Og in Rossmore on Friday night and were comfortable winners. 
Congratulations to Kilbree U12’s Rory McCarthy, Tim Bailey and Jason Murray who won the U13 Community Games Futsal Munster Final on Saturday in Tralee.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Junior A footballers played a league fixture against Castlehaven, in Rossmore on Friday night.  Kilmeen led for much of this match and were unlucky to lose out on the night.  The final score was Kilmeen 2-11 Castlehaven 2-13.
There was no winner of this week’s lotto jackpot.  The numbers drawn were 9, 27 and 36.  The lucky dip winners were James O’Neill, Michael Deasy and Danny O’Brien.  Next week’s jackpot will be €3,300.

